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Scott  - First, thankyou for inviting our input.  I would like to comment on this excerpt
from the report:

Brief Overview of Expectations of Board Members:
The duties and responsibilities of a member include attending board meetings and hearings,
following board policies and procedures, preparing for hearings, actively participating in hearings
and writing decisions.

 The preferred qualifications to serve on the Board of Revision include:

 a) Previous experience on or with a quasi-judicial or an administrative tribunal;
 b) The ability to be fair, open-minded and impartial;
c) The ability to conduct themselves with integrity and consistency;
 d) The ability to interpret and apply the relevant statutes and case law to complex scenarios;
e) The ability to absorb and analyze complex information and write comprehensive, intelligible
decisions;
 f) Previous real estate experience would be an asset; or g) Previous property appraisal experience
would be an asset.

In my experience, the most common reason for appointed members to struggle and
leave the Board is that they are not able to write a decision.  I was a high school
English teacher in my past life and I know and appreciate how difficult it can be to
write.  Putting someone on a committee and expecting that will enable them to write
would be like putting a person on a piano stool and expecting they will be able to
play.

Placing that qualification near the bottom of the list, and almost as an afterthought is,
to my mind, misleading and I have always felt sorry for those who had good
intentions but did not not have the writing skills to succeed.  They volunteered then
struggled until they left with a sense of failure. 

The collateral damage is the extra work placed on fellow panel members, usually the
Panel Chair, who feel obligated to help, suggest, rework and rewrite because they
know their name will also be on that document.

Again, I appreciate this opportunity to address this as a sitting member.

Respectfully,

Adrian Deschamps

From: "Scott Bastian" <Scott.Bastian@Saskatoon.ca>




